
The weather was warm, the aiming oil cold and the boards were fast thanks to T5 wax. 

Many thanks to the owner of the Royal Room for allowing us to continue our tradition of a 

Memorial Day Tournament.    Thanks also to the people who brought food.  Kudos to Bubba 

Warren for organizing this tournament.  There were a total of 63 people playing in the four 

events for total prize money of $13,955.  The Lanktons donated a diamond ring to be raffled for 

the benefit of Theresa Clark who has been stricken with cancer.  The raffle generated 

$361.00.  Theresa was able to visit us for a short while on Saturday.  A special thanks to all the 

people that traveled from far off places to make this a nice tournament. 

Robert Brunskill 

rbrunsk149@aol.com 

 

mailto:rbrunsk149@aol.com

